
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

June 8, 1998 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners met in regular session on Monday, June 8, 
1998, at 7:00 P.M., in the Assembly Room at Englewood City Hall. 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Simpson with Commissioners Davis, Raper, 
Brock and Middleton present. 

Invocation was given by Commissioner Davis. 

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Davis to accept the May 1998 Minutes. All 
Ayes. 

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to accept on second Reading 
Ordinance # 051198.13-an Ordinance to Amend the Zoning Ordinance of the Town of 
Englewood, Tennessee. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Middleton to change the Englewood 
Community Park fund from a proprietary fund to a Special Revenue Fund. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Brock to remove bad debts in the amount of 
$7,121.55. All Ayes. 

Public Works Director Joe Cline addressed the Board concerning insurance coverage for 
employees no longer working due to accident or injury. The Board stated that the matter 
would be referred to the City's attorney. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Brock to accept monthly billing errors in the 
amount of $452.42. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Middleton to accept on first reading 
Ordinance# 060898.14-an Ordinance to Amend Article X of the Englewood Zoning 
Ordinance to Establish Standards for Appearance for the Appearance of Manufactured 
Homes. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Middleton to raise the pool manager's salary to 
$5.50 per hour. All Ayes. 

Englewood Representative Sheila Holden was present to give the Board an update 
concerning the McMinn County Clean Commission. 

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Davis to donate $250.00 to the 
Englewood Lions Club. All Ayes. 



Edith Watson reported a problem concerning trash being thrown out on the street near 
her home, The Mayor stated that the city would do extra policing of the area and would 
check into placing a street light in the area. 

Frances Johnson ask that the city trim the trees and bushes located at Kale Street and 
Old Englewood Road. The Board stated that this would be done. 

Public Works Director Joe Cline then informed the Board of a request from Walter 
Rackley to change the name of Duggan Street to Rackley Street . The Board stated that 
they felt the name of the street should remain Duggan Street. 

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Davis to adjourn the meeting. All Ayes. 

E. Edward Simpson                                                 Deborah Morgan 
Mayor                                                                           Recorder 

 


